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To,
GM(E)-CCG

Sub: Filling up of vacancies against GDCE Notification No.01/2023-
exemption of minimum service and extension of Cut-off date for
eligibility.

The administration has invited applications from eligible employees for
filling up of vacancies notified against GDCE Notification No0.01/2023 dated 31-07-
2023. As per the notification serving regular employees of Western Railway who
have successfully completed period of Probation as on 01-7-2023 are become
eligible for the posts. Opening date for application was 02-08-2023 and closing
date was 31-08-2023. As a result, large number of newly recruited employees
through RRC were found to be ineligible due to the cut-off date.

As per the directives of Railway Board, RRB-Kolkatta held the Centralized
CBT on 15-12-2023 subsequently the CBT was cancelled and Railway Board has
formed a committee to look into the issues encountered during the conduct of
GDCE held on 15-12-2023. As per the recommendation of committee the board
has waived the condition of common CBT and permitted Zonal Railways to hold
the GDCE examination at their own level vide RBE N0.25/2024 dated 15-03-2024.

In this context it is submitted that large number of employees joined in
Western Railway after the earlier cut-off date of 01-07-2021 and 01-07-2023
should be made eligible to apply as a fresh as the Railway Board has waived off
minimum service condition for filling up of GDCE vacancies.

You are therefore requested to revise the Notification No.01/2023 dated
31-07-2023 issued for filling up of vacancies of ALP, Technician-III, JE, Train
Manager by exempting the eligibility condition of minimum service with a fresh
cut-off date so that maximum number of posts can be filled gp./ '
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